## PADBC-NEWSLETTER

## 22 October 2021

The Peace Arch Duplicate Bridge Club has run a face-to-face Tuesday game since the 14 Sep 2021 at Elgin Hall. There has been a strong core of supporters but no enough to cover the expenses. The Club has been subsidizing the games from a contingency fund, but we must be financially responsible.

There will be a face-to-face game at Elgin Hall on the 26 Oct and the club will make a decision, after that as to the direction the Club will take.

The Wednesday night game on BBO has been doing well. Several people have taken advantage of putting their name on the partnership desk or just play with a robot.

Any comments or suggestion are greatly appreciated.

## \*\*\*NOTF\*\*\*

The club is moving to a new website, so please bookmark it for future reference and updates.

https://www.bridgewebs.com/peacearchdbc/

The Club thanks all of our members for their continued support and understanding.